
 

Rocking the Daisies 2021 cancelled

The Rocking the Daisies team has announced the cancellation of the 2021 event due to the ongoing pandemic. This will be
the second year without the Daisies, as the 2020 festival was also postponed due to the pandemic.

Tickets for the 2021 show will automatically carry over to 2022. However, refunds are also available. Ticket holders can
request a refund on Quicket between 12 July and 31 July 2021. Visit Rocking the Daisies' website for more information.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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